[Edit this letter as appropriate for your practice]


Dear [patient],

 

We are writing to you about a possible problem with your insurance. We have received a notice from [insurer] that they are terminating our participation in the Medicare Advantage network, effective [date].  Many other physician practices in numerous specialties across the country have received the same notice. This decision was made by the health plan without any input from us.  They state the termination is due to [reason].

 

We appreciate the confidence and trust you have shown us in providing for your eye care needs, and we would be happy to continue to do so in the future. If you wish to continue to receive your eye care from us, you have a few options. 1) You have the right to file an appeal with [insurer] to request a continuation of current treatment with our practice.  2) You may also continue seeing [Dr. Name] by using your out-of-network options. 3) You may also change to either a traditional Medicare or a Medicare Advantage Plan with which we participate during the Open Enrollment period.  Please see the enclosed list of plans we accept. [Or list them in the body or at the bottom of the letter].  As always, you should compare the details of all plans carefully to select the one that best serves your needs. 

 

Please note that we are available until [day before Effective Date] to see you for your scheduled visit or for an ophthalmology emergency visit and will handle the billing as we have in the past. If you continue care with us after [effective date] and have not changed your insurance, you will be charged the out-of-network rate, which will cost you more. 
Continued care is essential to the health of your eyes. You may have an eye condition which may worsen without proper care. Permanent damage may occur, resulting in visual loss or blindness. If you do not continue to get your eye care from us, please make an appointment with another ophthalmologist. We will need you to complete an authorization before we can send your records to your new physician. Please contact our office for assistance.
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Your care and well-being are important to us, and we hope to continue to serve you.  
Sincerely,

[Practice name or physicians]

